VDT: Extension of the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020

On 22/04/2020, Binh Tay Steel Wire Netting Joint Stock Company extended the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 as follows:

The Department on Planning and Investment of Ho Chi Minh City received Document No. 41/VDT dated 07/04/2020 of Binh Tay Steel Wire Netting Joint Stock Company on extending the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 (before 30/06/2020)

Pursuant to clause 2, Article 136 of Enterprise Law 2014, The Department on Planning and Investment of Ho Chi Minh City approved Binh Tay Steel Wire Netting Joint Stock Company to extend the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 (must not later than 30/06/2020).

